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MESSAGE FROM THE DEAN 

Dear Alumni and Friends, 

This annual report covers 1997-98. Paul Marcus was 
dean, and the Law School had a very good year indeed. 

The format of the report differs somewhat from the 
approach taken in the past. The report comes in a size and 
shape designed to fit on your bookshelf, if you'd like to keep it 
as a ready source of data about the Law School. 

Our goal was to pack a lot of interesting and important 
facts about Marshall-Wythe into a relatively few pages. We do 
hope that you enjoy the result. It dearly is a "work in progress" 
for future years, and your thoughts about how future editions 
ought to evolve would be very welcome. In particular, we 
would like to hear if some sorts of information missing in the 
1997-98 annual report ought to be included in next year's 
report. 

Cordially, 

W. Taylor Reveley, III 
Dean 


	College of William & Mary Law School
	William & Mary Law School Scholarship Repository
	1998

	Message from the Dean (Fall 1998)
	W. Taylor Reveley III
	Repository Citation


	Page 5

